
May Birthdays           

May 6  Mary Lou Harris 

May 12  Bobbie Platt                   

                                                                

                                                                                                          

What Happened?             

News and Information about our Club.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                  

May 2014    

Bentonville /Bella Vista                                                  

President: Bobbie Platt   babplatt@cox.net                                                                                                                                                                                                           

A Note from our President    :     Our membership carries with it no 

obligation to transact business with other members.  Its rewards are in the 

loyalty,  unselfishness and character of herself as a club.   Bobbie 

May 6.   Hear You, Hear Ye, Altrusa Game Day proclaimed, huge success!  Thanks to our Co-Chairs,  Peggy 

Rosenthal and Su Lynn Hanson, and to the rest of our hard working members, we had a great day.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    

There were 108 players 

playing.  Just look at those                 Bridge,  Mah Jongg, Pickle  

Foot,                       smiling faces!                                                                                                    Crazy Canasta and more!                                                                                                                  

The door prizes, baskets for the raffle and the silent auction were wonderfully received.  Katy and Valerie each 

won a raffle basket.  Katy sold hers (a wonderful mixture of Mah Jongg items) to a guest who was admiring it 

and donated the money back to the club.  I took mine (Bridge stuff!) and headed for my car.  

Departing guests were already talking about our next event, the Mah Jongg tournament in November, and 

promising to mark their calendars for the 1st Tuesday of May, 2015, for the next games day!   

Su Lynn and Peggy are the wonderful rewards of our card parties, as they decided to join after being at one. 

Rumor has it, we will be gaining another new Altrusan as a result of this event.  April was add an Altrusan 

month but I think May, may be the big month for Bentonville/Bella Vista! 

Valerie Katz: Communications valeriekatz567@aol.com 

Meetings are held at 11:30 on the 1st and 3rd Tuesdays of each month, at the River Grill Restaurant in                                                       

Bentonville.  See us on Facebook   www.facebook.com/altrusa8                                                

http://www.facebook.com/altrusa8

